


 

FOI201800039 
In regards to the information requested for Bristol Meads Station, I have consulted 
with our business experts and I can confirm that we do not hold the information 
requested. To explain, I am given to understand that no work has commenced on the 
BTM (Bristol Temple Meads Station) redevelopment project.   
 
By way of assistance, I can inform you that funding should be forthcoming in CP6 
(from 1/4/19) following which options will be considered and design work undertaken. 
 
The delivery entity (which may not be Network Rail) will then have been agreed. The 
information requested may be available mid to late 2019 if you would like to make a 
new request at that point in time. 
 
 
FOI201800038 
I can confirm that we hold the information requested. Please find attached a 
document called ‘FOI201700038 Thameslink Programme List” in answer to your 
request. 
 
I hope this response proves useful. If you have any enquiries about this response, 
please contact me in the first instance at FOI@networkrail.co.uk or on 01908 
782405. Details of your appeal rights are below. 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number at the top of this letter in all future 
communications. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Catherine Leach  
Senior Information Officer 
 
The information supplied to you continues to be protected by copyright.  You are free 
to use it for your own purposes, including for private study and non-commercial 
research, and for any other purpose authorised by an exception in current copyright 
law.  Documents (except photographs) can also be used in the UK without requiring 
permission for the purposes of news reporting.  Any other re-use, for example 
commercial publication, would require the permission of the copyright holder. Please 
contact me if you wish to re-use the information and need to seek the permission of 
the copyright holder.  
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Appeal Rights 
If you are unhappy with the way your request has been handled and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, please write to the FOI Compliance 
and Appeals Manager at Network Rail, Freedom of Information, The Quadrant,  
Elder Gate, Milton Keynes, MK9 1EN, or by email at foi@networkrail.co.uk. Your 
request must be submitted within 40 working days of receipt of this letter.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 
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